25th June 2021

Volume 2, Issue 25



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week our friends from Roots and Shoots have been with us to work on the vegetable plot. Our premises team have cleared the weeds and created walkways with small stones so we were all ready for the visit from Roots. Our Year 13 students were able to plant out vegetables they have grown from seed and they worked really hard and made sure all the plants were well watered. We are really looking forward to harvesting the crops in September. Well done Year 13!



Mr Juckes









www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

what we learned this week

Lansdowne School is well known for our well structured and successful work experience programme offered to our Year 11, 12 and 13 students. This year has been very difficult to offer the same experience due to the fact that most businesses reopened very recently and most employees have been or are still working from home. This has urged us to seek for alternatives and adapt our programme. This week we have trialled 5 virtual work experience placements which we facilitated at school. The students spent the last three days meeting online with business employers and completing projects on the computers. All participants found it very useful as they practised their IT, time management and communication skills. As a trial experience it went very well, so we will be looking for similar opportunities in the future so more students can be involved.

Mr Anatoliotis















www.lansdowneschool.co.uk